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In the month of February we celebrated the retirement of Captain Bill Smiley, Assistant
- Fire Marshal of the Commumty Risk Reduction Division.

Captain Smiley served over 30 § e
years with the department. [
Bill, thank you for your
dedicated service and
congratulations on your
retirement!




With gratitude

for the gifts
of your kindness

and thoughtfulness.
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Congratulations to Firefighter Jonathan McKinney, who celebrated 10
years of service in February !
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February 8, 2022

Mr. James Rush

Dear Mr. Rush,

The Harrisonburg Fire Department would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your
generous donation of to our department. Support from community members like you
makes our job easier and more fulfilling. Generous donations from supporters like you provide
us with the best equipment and personnel possible to serve the community.

Thank you once again for your kindness.

Sincerely,

Ciz

Matthew Tobia
Fire Chief

CC: Ande Banks, Interim City Manager
Michael Parks, Director of Communications




We appreciate all that you do for us by serving
our community and local families. Your hard work
and dedication does not go unnoticed!
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Weiler Orthodontics and Invisaligh generously gave our department multiple gift
baskets loaded with Girl Scout Cookies.
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March 21, 2022

Weiler Orthodontics and Invisalign
119-D University Blvd.
Harrisonburg, VA 22801

Dr. Weiler and Staff,

The Harrisonburg Fire Department would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your
generous gift baskets filled with Girl Scout Cookies to our department. Support from community
members such as your office makes our job easier and more fulfilling. Community members

such as yourselves help keep us motivated and proud to serve our community.

Thank you once again for your kindness.

Sincerely,

atthew Tobia
Fire Chief

CC: Ande Banks, Interim City Manager
Michael Parks, Director of Communications







